

Dear Parents,

This letter is to inform you that during the course of the academic year, CCCNJ may wish to use photographs or videos of CCCNJ Students on the school's webpage or in general media releases on a controlled basis. Any such photographs or videos would highlight the student(s) either demonstrating learning techniques or participating in approved school activities.

In accordance with school policy, names of individual students will not be released with any photographs or videos.

Please contact me if you have any questions. CCCNJ School Administration CCCNJ Chinese Language School – **Photo and Video Release Form** I/We consent to the use of my child's image; such use may include all CCCNJ Publications (print, online, video, etc.). Such photographs or videos would highlight the students either demonstrating learning techniques or participating in approved school activities. I/We DO NOT consent to the use of my child's image; this use includes all CCCNJ Publications except the CCCNJ yearbook (print, online, video, etc.) and closed Facebook group (by invitation only). Children's Names (please print): Parent's Signature: Date: